

# Newsletter



### 12th March 2018

#### Dates

Wednesday 28<sup>th</sup> March - last day of term, including Easter hunt

Monday 16<sup>th</sup> April - nursery reopens

#### Breakfast Club

If you are called into work early, or have an early appointment remember that our breakfast club runs from 8am each morning in the Rainbow Room, led by Mrs Niles. The charge for this is £5 which includes breakfast choices of porridge, toast, crumpets, cereal and fruit. Booking in advance is advisable.



#### Easter chicks for sale

Mrs Hopson's mother has very kindly knitted us some chicks (containing chocolate eggs) which we will be selling in the porch from next Monday (£1.00 each). All proceeds will go to school funds.

# What are the children learning next week?

The children will be learning about Spring, and making some Spring/Easter cards to bring home.

They will also be developing their finger strength with some new vehicle construction toys that we have.

## Puppet Theatre

On Monday 26<sup>th</sup> March the children will be watching a puppet show based on the Easter story. There will be no charge for this.

If you do not wish your child to be included in Easter events and activities, please see Mrs Simon.

### Parent Library

Our selection of books on Parenting are now in the office. If you would like to look through the box, in order to choose one to borrow, please just ask a member of staff. Titles include:

Keys to Toilet Training

Raising Boys

Calmer, Easier, Happier Parents

5 a day for Kids Made Easy

#### Easter Pictures Hunt

Parents/carers are invited to come and help their children find the hidden chick pictures in the nursery garden on the last day of term - Wednesday 28<sup>th</sup> March. Our garden will be open from 11.15 am for parents of morning children, 2:30pm for parents of all day children, and 2:45pm for the parents of afternoon children. In the event of heavy rain the hunt will have to be cancelled.

